





THE COMPASS

Southern Road Primary School Newsletter

Headteacher's Update

Friday 29th April

Welcome to the first newsletter of the Summer term (having said that the weather the last few days suggests it is still very much mild spring time!). This first half term is always one that flies by with the bank holidays and the upcoming Key Stage One and Two national assessment weeks and before we know it June will have arrived!

We also have many exciting events, visits and learning opportunities for all the children this term. One such event is the Queen's Jubilee celebration and we look forward to sharing soon what we will be doing for this.

I do hope those celebrating Eld this weekend have an enjoyable time with their family and friends and that everyone has an enjoyable bank holiday.

Don't forget that we are closed next Thursday for polling day/local elections.

Regards

Mr MacGregor



Some photos from the Year 3 visit and workshop at the Whitechapel gallery.









Safeguard question of the week

Who is this and how does this person keep you safe in school?



6NA had the best class attendance for this week. Well done to them!

REMINDER: SCHOOL CLOSED THURSDAY 5th MAY FOR LOCAL ELECTIONS

Southern Road

A Good-rated primary with places available for children starting school in September

Get in touch with us to arrange A TOUR and HELP with the LATE APPLICATION PROCESS

call: 0208 471 9048. Email: info@southernroadprimary.com www.southernroadprimary.com





the QR

watch our school video

Website:

www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact: 0208 471 9048



Email:

info@southernroadprimary.com



Southern Road Most Played!

- 6MC, 6LT, 6NA, 5CW, 4KB and 4DL all have 100%

- 5VP 97%
 3CD 96%
 5PG, 4LV and 3TP 93%



Most improved! These are the children who have made the most progress in speed this week!

Library News

The Junior Librarians visited the Newham Bookshop last week to spend the money raised during our World Book Day celebrations.

Thanks to Newham Bookshop's kind discount and everyone's donations we now have a huge new selection of handpicked library books, ready to borrow very soon!









Website:

www.southernroadprimary.com



Contact:

0208 471 9048



Email:

info@southernroadprimary.com

